
29 Nov 2013 - Jubail General Hospital Project Awarded To Yüksel

Yuksel has been awarded a new project in Saudi Arabia, the Replacement and Upgrading
Infrastructure of Al Jubail General Hospital, by the Ministry of Health. The Project scope
includes the refurbishment and upgrading of the existing hospital. The Project, with a total value
of SAR 289 million (USD 77 million), was awarded to the partnership of Yüksel-Femco. Yüksel
and Femco have equal shares in the partnership.
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